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RE: L£TTERS FROM MR. BAZ NAGLE, SECRETARY 
BRENTWOOD RACQUETBALL CLUB AND BRENTWOOD LANES LTD. 
5502 LOUGHEED HIGHWAY, BURNABY, B.C., VSB 2Z8 
CLASS !IN' LIQUOR LICENCES 

Appearing on the agenda for the 1979 October 22 meeting of Council are 
two letters from Mr. Baz Nagle~ Secretary of Brentwood Racquetball Club 
and Brentwood Lanes Ltd. Following is a report from the Director of 
Planning on his. requests for approval regarding liquor licences for 
th;ise facilities. · 

.• It is anticipated that further reports on the two letters from Mr. Nagle 
will be available for Council I s consideration in about three weeks. 

L THAT. the report from the Director of Planning be received for 
· information purposes. 

MUNICIPAL MANA,GER 'PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
. , 

'pIRECTOR OE PLANNING 1979 October · 18 .. 

. BRENTWOOD • LANES LTD .. · DINING ROO~ A~D: L()lJ~GE 
<HRENTWOOI)RACQtJE'I'.BALL CLUB 

CLASS ''A'' LIQUOR LICENCES 
•· 5502. LOUGHEED HIGHWAY 

THATa further report on each of the two requests 
for.Class 11 A11 Liquor L:icences be Gubmitted when 
cOmments from the relevant departments are obtained. 

2; THAT a copy of thts :report be forwarded to 
Mr. Baz Nagle, Secretary, Brentwood Lanes Ltd., 
5502 Lougheed Highway, Burnaby, B.C., V5B 2Z8. 

REPORT 

Appearing on the Council Agenda are two items of correspondence 
dated 1979 October 15 requesting Municipal approval for Class 
('A

11 Liquor. Licences. Brentwood Lanes Ltd. is requesting that 
the. lounge area facilities for the present dining room/holding 
bar be increased from 25 to 45 seats, It should be noted that 
approval under a Class 11 B11 Liquor Lj.cence was granted for the 
existing 25 seats. The other request is for approval of 
100 seats in the lounge of the newly-constructed Brentwood 
Racquetball Club. 

In order that each of the proposals can be evaluated on its 
own merit, it will be necessary to obtain comments from the 
relevant Municipal Depart~~nts including the nurnnhy Detachment 
of the R.C.M.P. Therefore, upon completion of the Planning 
Department's assessment of the above-noted liquor licence 
applications, a further, detailed report on oach application 
will be submitted to Council for considerntion. 
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